
Hello Board of Supervisors! 
 
If you you could please look over MCA's most recent recommendations for your 4/27 
meeting. 
 
MCA speaks for many, well intended legacy farmers who care to see our county and 
community thrive. I support the proposed amendments to the the county ordinance.  
 
We appreciate you spending the time it takes to understand the subject of cannabis 
cultivation, so that you may create a successful & functional ordinance for our 
communities.  
 
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Cheri Adams  
 
Mendovita Farms 

 


